
-----Original Message----- 
From: Marshall [mailto:p.marshall.watkins@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, April 12, 2015 10:08 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 
Subject: SB 716 
 
 
Re: SB 716 
 
Oregon Legislative Leader: 
 
We are long-time residents of Clackamas County, moving to Lake Oswego in 1961 and then on to 
Wilsonville (Charbonneau) in 1990. During this period of time, over 50 years, huge amounts of farm land 
has been paved to make room for urban expansion but also much land has been set aside by responsible 
Oregonians for industrial expansion. Currently, we understand, there are many "shovel ready" large 
parcels available in the Portland metropolitan area. SB716 is another attempt by a special interest group 
to make an end run around the careful planning of local, city, county, and metro groups.  
 
Please do not allow them to negate all this hard work. Do not allow the additional hearing on SB 716. Let 
it die in committee. 
 
Thank You. 
 
Peter & Linda Watkins 
32575 SW Riviera Lane 
Wilsonville OR 97070 
 
503-970-0110 
Sent from my iPad 
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